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 STRATEGIC PROCUREMENT UNIT
16 July 2021
NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF CSIR REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
RFP FOR THE PROVISION OF BUS VEHICLE SPECIFICATION SPECIALIST SERVICES FOR SUBSIDISED PUBLIC TRANSPORT CONTRACTS TO THE CSIR
RFP No. 3362/04/03/2020
On Wednesday, 19 February 2020, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) advertised RFP for the provision of transport economics and bus operations specialist services for subsidised public transport contracts to the CSIR.  The closing date for the tender was Wednesday, 04 March 2020.
The published tender is cancelled, as funds are no longer available to cover the total envisaged expenditure, in line with section 13 point number 1 sub-section (b) of the 2017 Preferential Procurement Policy Framework Regulations.
Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za
